
		

4 February 2019 
 
This notice is to inform you that as a result of Boeing’s October 2018 acquisition of KLX Aerospace 
Solutions, effective today, KLX Inc. is renamed Boeing Distribution Services Inc.  
 

Please update your systems accordingly. We are now Boeing Distribution Services Inc. 
NOTE: This is not a legal entity change of KLX Inc. This is simply a name change.  

 
There are NO CHANGES to: 

• CAGE Code 

• Billing address, “Remit To” locations 

• ERP and QMS Systems 

• DUNS Number 

• SITA address 

 

• EIN/Tax ID Number 

• VAT Registrations 

• KLX contact(s) and addresses 

• Pre-February 4th Purchase Orders 

• Pre-February 4th Contracts 

 
 
Effective 4 February, CHANGES APPLY: 

• Name of KLX Inc.      Boeing Distribution Services Inc. 

• Name on all documents and forms    Boeing Distribution Services Inc. 

• Orders submitted after 4 February 2019   Boeing Distribution Services Inc. 

• KLX Email Addresses      First.Last@BoeingDistribution.com 

• ShopKLX.com and KLXaerospace.com   www.BoeingDistribution.com 
       
Read more about Boeing’s acquisition of KLX and the related name change activities at 
www.BoeingDistribution.com. Please update your systems (including email and website addresses). 
 
Thank you for your support. We look forward to continued success together as Boeing Distribution 
Services Inc. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
John A. Cuomo 
Vice President, Boeing Distribution Services Inc. 
Formerly KLX Aerospace Solutions 


